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Date: 		February 27, 2025

To:		International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) Law Enforcement Officers

From:		Jessica Espinoza, Deputy Director, Program Operations & Policy
		Bureau of Commercial Vehicle and Driver Services 
		Division of Motorist Services
	
Subject:		Florida Motor Carrier IFTA Credential Grace Extension



Due to the backlog and the implementation of our new system, we are granting an extension on IFTA credentials until March 28, 2025. This grace period is intended to accommodate any processing delays and ensure all carriers have sufficient time to receive their credentials.

The Florida Department of Highway Safety requests that law enforcement please refrain from acting against Florida Motor Carriers in good standing.  We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this transition. Please reach out if you have any questions or need further assistance. 

If you have any questions please contact Latia Benbow, 1-850-617-2937
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